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Northern Lights Resources Director Dave Cross Resigns 

 
 
Vancouver, Canada, May 2, 2013, Northern Lights Resources (or the “Company”) 
(CNSX: NLE) announces the resignation from Dave Cross as Chief Financial Officer and 
Director, effective April 30, 2013, to pursue other interests. 
 
CrossDavis & Company LLP will continue to provide accounting services and 
consultation to Northern Lights Resources Corp.  The company will begin to look for a 
new Chief Financial Officer. 
 
The company wishes to thank Mr. Cross for his service, support and advice over the past 
several years, and wishes him well in his continuing ventures. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
“Albert (Rick) Timcke” 
 
Albert R Timcke 
President   
 
 

 The CNSX has neither approved nor disapproved the contents of this news release. 


